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I write in response to your letter to Knightswood Community Council inviting its views on the proposed Restricted Roads (20mph Limit) (Scotland) Bill.

The Community Council discussed your letter and the enclosed Executive Summary of the proposed bill and expressed its general support for the bill as a measure to reduce traffic accidents.  A little concern was raised about the introduction of additional speed bumps which might accompany the implementation of the Bill, if enacted.  Colleagues felt that local experience is that speed bumps encourages cars to slow down and accelerate away from them and that this is actually more damaging to the environment than if the road is clear of the bumps.  The issue of policing the reduced limit was also raised since the evidence of Edinburgh's introduction of 20mph appears to be that the police are not actively monitoring the scheme nor prosecuting drivers who exceed the limit.

The Community Council is interested in keeping in touch with the progress of the Bill and would like to hear from you as it moves from consultation to consideration by Parliament.

Many thanks for your correspondence, and good luck with the bill.

Kind regards








	
